NASHVILLE TOWN COUNCIL MEETING THURSDAY, AUGUST 5, 2021

Council members present at Town Hall: President Jane Gore, Vice-President Nancy Crocker, Councilmember Anna Hofstetter, Councilmember Tyra Miller and Councilmember Dave Rudd. Also in attendance at Town Hall: Clerk-Treasurer Brenda Young, Municipal Operations Consultant Dax Norton, Police Chief Ben Seastrom and Records Clerk Sandie Jones.

COUNCIL BUSINESS

1) CALL TO ORDER by President Gore at 6:30 pm.

2) APPROVAL OF THE AGENDA

Vice-President Crocker made a motion to approve the agenda. Councilmember Rudd seconded the motion. All but Councilmember Hofstetter voted in favor of the motion, the motion passed.

3) TOWN COUNCIL APPOINTMENT TO BZA

Vice-President Crocker made a motion to appoint Bandy Russell to the BZA. The motion died for a lack of a second.

Councilmember Rudd made a motion to appoint John Kennard to the BZA. President Gore seconded the motion. Roll call vote: President Gore and Councilmember Rudd voted yea, Vice-President Crocker, Councilmember Hofstetter and Councilmember Miller voted nay. The motion failed.

President Gore made a motion to appoint Donna Lutes to the BZA. Councilmember Miller seconded the motion. Discussion. Roll call vote: President Gore, Councilmember Miller and Councilmember Rudd voted yea, Vice-President Crocker and Councilmember Hofstetter voted nay. The motion carried.

4) ADJOURN

Vice-President Crocker moved to adjourn the meeting. Councilmember Rudd seconded the motion. All were unanimously in favor. President Gore adjourned the meeting at 6:39 pm.

The audio recording made at the Town Council meeting on 8-05-2021 is retained in the office of the Town Clerk-Treasurer.

President Jane Gore

ice President Nancy Crocker

Councilmember Anna Hofstetter

Councilmember Tyra Miller

Councilmember Dave Rudd

Clerk-Treasurer Brende K. Young